
First Responder Meeting 
May 03, 2018 
 

 

TOWN OF SHERMAN FIRST RESPONDERS 

MEMBER RECRUITMENT MEETING 

PUBLIC ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 

  

The Sherman First Responders are in desperate need of volunteers to join our ranks.   

The group will soon be down three licensed members, which is not a sustainable situation. The current 
organization may be forced to dissolve if we do not get new volunteers.  

The First Responders will hold a meeting on Thursday, May 3
rd

 at 7:00 p.m. at the town hall.  If you have any 
interest, have questions about what is involved, or would like to see this organization continue, please attend this 
critical meeting.  

Expenses for training/mileage and licensing/certification are 100% paid for.  All needed equipment is supplied.   

If you have questions, please call Fran @ 715-583-4414. 

 


